

HOTEL & SPA

28th May 2019

Dear Resident,

The RCS & CLC have kindly agreed that we can hold a short wedding drinks reception on the lawn on Saturday 15th June between 6pm and 7.30pm for approximately 110 guests. There will be a small amount of set-up on the lawn. The main reception is taking place in the Gardens of the hotel where Marquees are being erected. Please note that there will be entertainment being provided in the hotel grounds until 12 Midnight, and a temporary event notice has been granted by BANES for this purpose.

We have made an appropriate donation to your lawn fund for this event. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause but as a gesture of neighbourly goodwill we wanted to inform you ahead of the event.

Please contact myself, or Emma Henderson (Senior Events Coordinator) if you have any questions or should any issues arise.

Kind regards,

Isobel

Isobel Heather

Events Manager

e: isobel.heather@royalcrescent.co.uk

t: 01225 823333

d: 01225 823318

